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Dear Parents, 
 
I cannot believe how quickly this half term has gone and I would like to thank you for all your support with all the changes. 
The children have remained so positive and we have all managed to stay safe so far. I am also impressed with the amount 
and quality of the work the children have produced this term and I know that we are making good progress in closing the 
gaps which the long absence from school may have caused. You will receive the Autumn term reports during the first week 
of next half term. 
We had a visitor in school this week from the fire service who reminded the children about safety during Trick or 
Treating/Pumpkin hunting and when using fireworks. As both events will be held differently this year, we need to be more 
aware of candles when we are at home and fireworks lit in gardens.  
I hope everyone has a safe half term and I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 3rd November. 
 
PTFA 
If you are shopping for presents or DIY please remember to use the link below as The PTFA are now able to receive donations 

when you shop at Amazon, at no cost to you. If you shop using the following link Amazon, will donate 0.5% of the price of 

your eligible purchases to the PTFA. https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1020303-0 Thank you Leigh Dennison Jones for 
arranging this and thank you everyone for your support. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Ruby was very pleased with her level 8 certificate for gymnastics; Hannah was Player of the match for her football 
team and Sam was awarded two medals for his achievements in football.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ivy, Lucy, Danielle, Oliver, Macy, 
Harry B, Elsie C, Alfie D, Noah D, Elsie-Mae, Max, Mitchell, Edith, Olivia, Robin, Lenny H, Amalie, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella 
O, Jessica O, Isla, Lilly, Minnie, Patrick, Ray, Remy, Sonny T, Tommy, Sonny W, Archie, Poppie and Poppy W. Ivy, Lucy, Oliver,  
Macy, Elsie-Mae, Max, Lenny H, Amalie, Isabella, Isla and Ray were presented with their Silver Mathletics award. 
Congratulations Ivy, Isabella and Isla on your Gold Mathletics award. Our Super Spellers this week are Durrington Class again 
with a huge collective score of 38,987,012! 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have been caring towards others. 
Copeland: James is always kind and caring to his friends. 
Durrington: Bethany is very kind, caring and helpful with the Year 1 children. 
Fitzwalter: Reggie is always so caring towards his friends. 
Quickbury: Nathan has been a fabulous help to his friend when he needed him this week. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Gabriel who is 5 years old today, Ruby (9) on the 26th, Pablo (6) on the 31st and Laura 
(8), Danielle (8) and Kayla (7) who will all be celebrating their birthdays during the half term break.  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Amazon Smile 
Secondary School Application Deadline - 31st October (Year 6) 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Harry for writing a TERRIFIC story independently with a very funny ending! 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 23rd October: Inset day 
Monday 26th-Friday 30th October: Half term holiday 
Monday 2nd November: Inset day 
Tuesday 10th November: Individual photos 
Friday 13th November: Children in Need 
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Thursday 26th November: ‘Flu immunisations 
 
 
Have a lovely half term, 
 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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